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Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 

Newyddlen Tymor y Gwanwyn–Mehefin 14 2024 

Newsletter – Spring Term –June 14th 2024 

Email:  samail@hwbcymru.net 

 Website address: www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 
 

 

ATTEND AND ACHIEVE! – Whole school attendance for this week is: 88.3% 

Please remember to phone school when your child is off to let us know or it will 

be recorded as an unauthorised absence. Our school target is 96%. 

 

 

NURSERY – Stay for lunch. Well done to our nursery pupils who stayed for dinner on 

Wednesday. Here are a few pictures of them tucking in to a roast dinner and chatting 

away. Some prefered the dessert over the vegetables but they were all brave and 

really well behaved. The next stay for lunch date is Friday 5th July.  

 

NEW NURSERY/RECEPTION VISIT MORNING. 

If you have a child/children or know someone that does, and are due to start their 

school journey this September, we would be delighted to meet you and show you 

around our lovely school during our visit morning on Thursday 27th June. Please 

arrive via the high street entrance for 9.30am. You will have the opportunity to 

meet the staff, ask any questions you may have and take a look around the 

children's new learning environment. We look forward to meeting you. 

 

ATHLETICS - Good luck to all our junior pupils representing St Anthony’s at 

the Diocesan athletics today. They should be arriving back at school for 

around 4.15pm – You can collect them from the front of the school/carpark. 

 

SPORTS DAY – FRIDAY 21ST JUNE.  

(Weather permitting. Reserve date Wednesday 26th June) 

We will be in touch during the week with any information needed. 

Foundation Phase 9.45am – 10.15am 

Key stage 2 – 10.30am – 11.30am. 
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CONGRATULATIONS to these pupils who celebrated their First Holy 

Communion on Sunday last week. Special thanks to Mrs Parsons and 

Mrs Pardoe who helped to prepare the children.  

 

 

Our year 6 pupils attended a special 

leavers Mass with all year 6 pupils from 

the Wrexham diocese on Wednesday this 

week at Wrexham Cathedral.  

Here they are with the Bishop after the Mass.  

 

FOREST SCHOOLS – Mrs Mulgrew has been hard at work in the background recently 

attending training and planning with others on her team. She had the early years family 

all hard at work yesterday. They all had a really fun day outside preparing the forest 

school area. Well done to all – exciting times! Here are a few before and after pictures.  

GENTLE REMINDERS  

• Mrs Drew’s class - Swimming on Thursdays. Payments via school Gateway or cash 

to school. 

• Juniors fruit club – every day before playtime. 20p per day.  

• Foundation Phase snack payments – there are still some outstanding. Please get 

in touch if you are not sure what you owe. Thank you.  

• Outstanding payments for trips – will show up on your school gateway account.  


